Last Day of Term
The last day of term is Friday 18th
IDecember when we will finish at 2pm.

September 2020 Admissions

We are welcoming prospective parents
to our school by way of a Virtual Tour
this year. It can be found on our
website and our Facebook page.

Poppy Appeal
Thank you to everyone that donated to
this year's Poppy Appeal.

Children In Need

Thank you to everyone that went spotty
and bright for Children in Need today,
we would ask please that you make your
donations directly to the appeal. Keep
an eye on our school Facebook page for

Iphotos!

PE Day

Friday 20th November we are having a
bespoke PE day. The children will need
to come to school in their PE kits
please.

Facebook

There is lots of activity on our Facebook
page at the moment, please keep an
eye out for updates, celebrations and to
see what the children have been doing
in school!

This Anti-Bullying Week

we are

From Monday 16" tc Friday 20"
November 2020

NEWSLETTER

13th November 2020
www.otterton.thelink.academy

Follow us on Facebook.
Search for Otterton CofE
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3RD JES5
TT Rock Stars Battle of the Bands
Congratulations to this week's top 3 for Dragonflies and
Kingfishers.

Christmas!

Whilst Christmas in school will be very different this year
the staff are busy making plans for plenty of exciting
Christmas activities, please keep checking the newsletter
and Facebook for details!

Natalie Mann

Natalie has resigned from her post as administrator at
Drake's. Natalie has worked in Otterton and Drake's
school and | would like to thank her for her hard-work
over the years. We wish her the best of luck for the ;
future. Charlotte Russell will be covering the office at
Drake's until we appoint a replacement.

Flu Immunisations

These will be taking place in school on Monday 7th
December. If you have not yet done so, please complete
the Flu Consent Link for your child online at
https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/flu/2020/devon

he children

tnd staff at

Otterton have
taken part in
acts of
remembrance
this week.
Making
wreaths and
crosses and
attending a
small service
of
remembrance
at the War
Memorial




